
 

 

 
 
March 22, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Heath Blaylock 
Stormwater Coordinator 
City of Crossville 
392 North Main Street 
Crossville, TN 38555 
 
 
Dear Mr. Blaylock: 
 

Subject: Cost Proposal City of Crossville 
   Benthic Macroinvertebrate Monitoring and Assessment 
   CEC Project 191-437 
 
Civil & Environmental Consultants, Inc. (CEC) is pleased to assist the City of Crossville with 
benthic sampling associated with MS4 compliance. One benthic sample will be collected from 
each of the seven locations listed in the SOQ.  Sample analyses and reporting will be in accordance 
with Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation’s (TDEC) Standard Operating 
Procedures for Macroinvertebrate Surveys (2017).  
 
CEC can complete the project, as outlined above, for a fee of $10,380.  This fee includes laboratory 
analysis of the samples for a fee of $3,402. CEC appreciates the opportunity to assist The City of 
Crossville with this project. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me at (615) 
333-7797 or email tnehus@cecinc.com. 

Sincerely, 
 
CIVIL & ENVIRONMENTAL CONSULTANTS, INC. 
 
 

             
Casey Hertwig      Tim Nehus  
Project Manager     Principal Ecologist  
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